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Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD

From: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2015 10:27 AM

To: Camille J Bryant (CJBryant@paalp.com)

Subject: Re: Plains CS Caylor Release Site AP-052
Attachments: CS Caylor Proposed Monitor Well Location Map.pdf

Aloha Ms. Bryant,

Thank you for sending this document to OCD. Based on the information provided, OCD approves the proposed course of
action.

Please keep us informed.

Mahalo

-Doc

Tomads 'Doc' Oberding PhD
Hydrologist, Adv-District 1

Oil Conservation Division, EMNRD
(505) 476-3403

575-370-3180 (emergency-cell)
E-Mail: tomas.oberding@state.nm.us

From: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2015 10:14 AM

To: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD

Subject: FW: Plains CS Caylor Release Site AP-052

Jim Griswold

Environmental Bureau Chief
EMNRD/Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505.476.3465

email: jim.griswold@state.nm.us

From: Camille J Bryant [mailto:CJBryant@paalp.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2015 9:59 AM

To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD

Subject: Plains CS Caylor Release Site AP-052

Mr. Griswold,

Plains Pipeline, L.P., respectfully requests NMOCD approval to conduct the following activities at the CS Caylor Release
Site NMOCD Ref# AP-052. Plains proposes to install seven (7) additional monitor wells (PMW-5A, PMW-15A, PMW-16A,
PMW-17A, PMW-19, PMW-20, and PMW-21) at the site. Monitor wells PMW-5A, PMW-15A, PMW-16A, and PMW-
17A will be replacement wells for the existing wells MW-5, MW-15, MW-16, and MW-17. Existing wells
MW-5, MW-15, MW-16, and MW-17 no longer exhibit sufficient water levels to conduct groundwater
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remediation activities. The replacement wells will be installed in close proximity to the original
wells. Monitor well PMW-19 will be installed to the southeast of MW-3A, PMW-20 will be installed to the
northeast of MW-8A, and PMW-21 will be installed to the northeast of MW-11A. Please reference the attached

Proposed Monitor Well Location Map.

Following drilling activities, MW-5, MW-15, MW-16, and MW-17 will be plugged and abandoned in accordance with
applicable NMOSE guidelines. Upon NMOCD approval, Plains will commence with the described activities.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Camille Bryant
Remediation Coordinator
Plains All American

2530 State Highway 214
Denver City, Texas 79323
Office: 806.592.2555
Fax: 806.592.7479

Cell: 575.441.1099

Attention:

The information contained in this message and/or attachments is intended
only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you received this in error,
please contact the Plains Service Desk at 713-646-4444 and delete the
material from any system and destroy any copies.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned for
Viruses and Content and cleared.
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SRS #2002-10250, NMOCD REF. # AP-052 (OLD 1R-0382)

Lea County, New Mexico

Figure 1 - Site Plan with Proposed Well Locations




